
Dear Families, 

 

Thank you to the Nine Acres community who  together we have raised £291.80 for the Wessex Cancer Trust. Victoria and Alex, who 

will be running two  Marathons, in two cities, in two weeks, joined us in our assembly so we could wish them luck with their adventure. They 

were very proud of the children and their achievements on Thursday and many children have asked if we can make running a mile a regular 

feature at school. I have passed their idea to Mr Curry who is  planning more events across school.  

 

You may have noticed that we have a new school website! The Governors wanted to ensure that our website represented the warm and friendly ethos of our 

school and that information was more easily accessible to parents and visitors. Please take a look and let us know what you think. 

 

It is Internet Safety Day in school on Tuesday 7th February and I would encourage parents to take a look at the following guidance 

from the Isle of Wight Children's safeguarding board to support their child:  

 

Keeping Children Safe Online 
•Set ground rules about the use of the internet, email and texts. They should learn to take responsibility for their own actions and develop their own  

judgement. 

•Make children aware that online contacts may not be who they say they are 

•Children should keep personal details private  

•Ensure that they use a family email when filling in online forms  

•They must never meet someone they have only met online without a trusted adult present  

•Get your children to report concerns about conversations, messages and behaviours to you or another trusted adult. Encourage them to share their     

internet experience with you. 

•Get children to report bullying online, by text or phone immediately to you  

•Use parental control settings on your browser, search engine and internet  security package •Block pop-ups and spam emails •Always sit with younger    

children when they are online  

•Watch out for any unusual or secretive behaviour from your child when they are using the internet. 

 

I have just received this news today: 

“We are delighted to inform you that Nine Acres Primary has successfully met the criteria for the Foundation level of the British   

Council International School Award. Congratulations! You are well on the way with their International dimension and curriculum activity. 

The activity on World Peace is very impressive so I approve this application for the Foundation International Schools Award.” 

What fantastic news- a huge thank you to Mrs Culpin and her passion and hard work in ensuring all our children experience languages 

across school.                                                                   Have a wonderful weekend, Mrs Dyer  

 

We have a selection of wristbands, key rings and pin 

badges to purchase for £1 in aid of the Wessex Cancer 

Trust. Please ask at the school office to purchase.  
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Helping Hands – PTA  

Dates for diaries:-  

Cake Sales: Friday 17thFebruary and  Friday 3rd March 2017 at 3pm. 

Jumble Sale: Saturday 21st  January 11.30am – 1pm 

Easter Disco: Saturday 8th April, 5pm-7pm 

Family Fun Night – tbc 

Cake Sales :  

A big thank you to all the Year 5 and 6 families who brought in the delicious cakes for 
the sale after school today, they looked amazing!!  

On Friday 17th February, it will be the turn of Year 1 and 2 to donate cakes. 

Next Meeting: 

The next Helping Hands meeting will be on Monday 6th February. We would love to see you there. 

 

W/C Monday 6th February 2017: 

 

Monday: Mozzarella & Tomato Pizza/Italian Style Omelette(v), with Herby Garlic 

Bread Wedge, Sweetcorn and Broccoli, Yoghurt and Fruit Dippers  

 

Tuesday: Pasta Bolognese/Mediterranean Tart with Cous Cous(v) Peas and Apple 

Slaw, Cheese and Biscuits  

 

Wednesday: Roast Pork with Roast Potatoes & Gravy/Quorn Roast with Roast 

Potatoes & Gravy (v), Braised Red Cabbage and Carrots, Chocolate Cake with 

Chocolate Sauce  

 

Thursday:  Hot Dog  with  Onions  / Macaroni Cheese; Potato Wedges, Corn on 

the Cob, Peas, Coleslaw, Strawberry Ice Cream  

 

Friday: Golden Fish Fingers with Chips and Baked Beans or Peas/Cheesy Leek 

Sausages (v) with Chips, Baked Beans and Peas, Banana Bread and Butter Pudding 

with Custard 

“Once there was a donut” 

Once there was a donut 

With a very empty belly.    

He had no food 

He had no chair or tele. 

                      One day on his way to school 

                      With nothing on his feet. 

                      He ate a little bit of himself 

                       And found he tasted sweet. 

Every day he’d nibble 

Without much pain at all. 

And slowly, slowly, day by day 

He got so very small. 

 Until one day there was no more left 

Of him to be eaten. 

So if you are a donut 

 Don’t let yourself be beaten. 

Tell your worries to your friend 

And eat happiness from shelves. 

Make sure you smile every day 

And just don’t eat yourself. 

A poem by Evelyn, Jamie, 

Liam, Preslava and Alfie 

(Arundel Class) 

“Great fun whilst 

learning and a 
Maths test too!” 

“Really loved being part 
of the session today. 
Great to see how they 
are being taught in the 
classroom” 

“Thank you for the       
opportunity to see how 
my  granddaughter 
learns maths. I found it 
totally amazing and the 
teachers explain        
everything so well”   

“Great opportunity to 
see how they are   
learning and        
understand the    
different teaching  
methods”. “Gave me a 
real  insight into why 
my child sometimes     
struggles” 

“It was fun learning 

with children in 

class. The staff were 

fun and friendly” 

“Its lovely to          
participate in these 
activities and a very 
enjoyable way of 
learning maths, had 
fun” 

Nines Acres has been     
holding Maths Open     
Classrooms! Parents and 
Carers attended and here’s 
what they had to say….. 
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Nine Acres Child Led Assemblies:                              

Tuesday 7th March 9:15-9:45am Warwick 

Tuesday 14th March 9:15-9:45am Tintagel 

Tuesday 21st March 9:15am—9:45am Arundel 

Tuesday 28th March 9:15am – 9:45am Dover 

Tuesday 4th  April 9:15am—9:45am Corfe 

Tuesday 25th April 9:15am—9:45am Hurst 

Tuesday 2nd May  9:15am—9:45am Edinburgh 

Tuesday 16th May 9:15am—9:45am Stirling 

Tuesday 23rd May 9:15am—9:45am Windsor  

Tuesday  13th June 9: 15am—9:45am Balmoral 

Tuesday 20th June 9:15am—9:45am Carisbrooke 

Tuesday 27th June 9:15am—9:45am Yarmouth  

Parents are welcome to attend. Please arrive at the office 

foyer to sign in.  

 


